
Towards a 

Computational Grammar of Spanish 

Julio Sergio Santana Sepulveda, 

Nora La Serna, 

Luis Alberto Pineda Cortés  

In this paper a research progress report on the construction of a computational 

grammar for Spanish is presented. This grammar is currently developed in the 

context of the DIME program (Diálogos Inteligentes Multimodales en Español) 

for modeling multimodal dialogues in which the system plays the role of an 

assistant for kitchen design. A basic grammar for common linguistic phenomena 

based on a version of GPSG is presented. An introductory discussion about 

grammatical features specific for Spanish, which are usually thought of as prob-

lematic for unification formalisms, like word order and clitics, is also presented. 

The strategy to enrich the grammar based on a corpus collected for the applica-

tion domain is also sketched. Finally, an overview of the current implementation 

is presented. 
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